

## Maasai Mara University

## OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel:

+254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

E-mail:reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

NAROK

FROM: Registrar Academic Affairs

**DATE**: 15th May, 2024

TO:

**Higher Education Funding Students** 

First Year - 2023 - Cohort

**REF:** MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7(73)

## SUBJECT: REGISTRATION OF EXAMINATIONS BY HIGHER EDUCATION FUNDING (HEF) STUDENTS

Senate during its meeting held on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March, 2024 approved for the registration of courses by **Higher Education Funding (HEF) Students** who did not do so, due to the delayed remittance of funds by the government.

Consequently, session reporting and registration of courses will be activated in your portals from Thursday  $16^{th}$  May, 2024 to Friday,  $24^{th}$  May, 2024 to enable you to register accordingly.

Please note that registration of examinations is mandatory for all candidates as it enables the successful processing of examination results at the end of the academic year. Therefore, affected students who experience any challenges with the registration of courses should seek assistance from the office of the undersigned before the given deadline.

Dr. Otjeno Fredrick Onyango REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy to: Vice-Chancellor

OFO/tw

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A&SA)
Ag. Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A, F&S)

Deans of Schools All CODs

Dean of Students Finance Officer

Deputy Registrar, Admissions Notice Boards and University Website